

Minutes of CYPSP LAC 16+ Subgroup
Thursday, 5 October 2017
Antrim Board Centre

In Attendance

Judith Brunt (Chair)	NHSCT	Caroline Karayiannis	EA
Liz Shaw	HSCB	Elaine Wilson	DoH
Deirdre Coyle	HSCB	Bernie Duffy	DoH
Paddy Mooney	Include Youth	Eithne Gilligan	VOYPIC
Anne Marie Bagnall	EA	Jacqueline Magee	HSCB
Patricia Nichol	EITP	Maurice Leeson	HSCB
Angela Kane	DE	Annie Clarke	HSCB
Pauline McConnellogue	Kinship Care NI		

Apologies

Marion Magill	DfE	Kathy Maguire	CHNI
Paul Kellagher	AfC	Arlene Kee	EA
Emily Roberts	PHA		

Agenda item	What was Discussed	What was Decided
Previous Meeting 22/08/2017	Minutes	Minutes agreed
Matters Arising	<p>a. Safe Places</p> <p>b. Mapping of LAC Planning groups</p>	<p>Invite Vivian McConvey to do a presentation on Safe Places.</p> <p>Members to send through list of groups they sit on to Annie. Annie to draft a paper for next meeting.</p>

Agenda item	What was Discussed	What was Decided
	c. Signs of Safety and ACE's	Annie to send out information on 'Signs of Safety' and ACE's with minutes.
Update on EITP LAC Education Project	<p>The project proposal is currently being considered by EITP Project Board.</p> <p>Noted that 'Putting Care into Education' will be circulated to all schools.</p> <p>New PEP raised but implementation is delayed</p>	<p>Anne Marie to present Options and Research Papers at next meeting.</p> <p>Judith to request that EITP LAC Project is included on agenda for next AD Corporate Parenting Meeting (12/12/2017)</p>
Update on LAC strategy	<p>The strategy is not ready for circulation. Work ongoing on Implementation plans and budgets.</p> <p>Looked at the interface with the Family Support Strategy particularly around edge of care.</p>	Elaine/Bernie agreed to provide an update at the next meeting.
PPI and Co-production: Participation of LAC	Jacqueline provided an overview of her role in leading on PPI and Co-production including the different levels of engagement and opportunities through training such as 'Finding Your Voice' (Service users) and 'Involving People' (Service providers).	Jacqueline to send through the list of PPI Trust Leads to Annie for distribution to members.
Interface Homelessness	Whether the LAC16+ group is an appropriate forum to take forward Actions to address Youth Homelessness, especially as a number of other groups are taking this forward.	To remove Youth Homelessness from the group name and to review the LAC16+ Terms of Reference
Group Membership	Exploring other organisations such as Department for Communities or Youth Justice Agency that have a role in supporting LAC16+.	Members to consider other organisations that may have an interest/role in supporting LAC16+

Agenda item	What was Discussed	What was Decided
Group Action Plan	<p>Updated Action Plan was noted</p> <p>It was agreed that the new action plan should reflect the LAC Strategy.</p>	Members to review the updated Plan and any comments to Annie before next meeting.

Next Meeting

Date: Tuesday, 21 November 2017
Time: 2pm
Venue: Antrim Board Centre (room to be confirmed)